
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our South America Showcase on Wednesday 4th June at 
2:00pm, which will be held in the junior hall. 
 
Over this term, the children have been learning all about South America, with a special focus on 
the Amazon rainforest and deforestation. They have worked incredibly hard across a range of 
subjects, and we are very proud of what they have achieved. 
 
During the showcase, the children will present some of their fantastic work and take part in a short 
performance inspired by what they've learned about life in the rainforest. We are sure you will 
enjoy seeing their creativity, enthusiasm, and growing knowledge on this fascinating topic. 
We hope you can join us for this special afternoon to celebrate the children's learning. 
 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lovatt, Mrs Botterill and Mr Fleetwood. 
 


